Burger, Kathgn {CI-StPaul) _

From: Shirlene Perrin <shirleneperrin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 11, 2020 4:24 PM

To: *Cl-5tPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: St. Paul Tap

I am writing to object to the St. Paul Tap's recent request related to noise amplification. | live at 363 Fulton Street . While
the St. Paul Tap is an improvement to priar incarnations of this bar, | cannot tell you how many times | still cannot park
in front of my house because the street is full with their patrons. this is particularly difficult when I'm bringing home
multiple bags of groceries. In addition | get up very early to go to work in the morning | really don't need the bar
keeping me up at night. I'm a lawyer | have a lot of intense work that requires focus and | need my sleep. not only do the
bar patrons keep me up quite often because they're walking to and from their cars that for some reason they have to
park right in front of my house and they disturb my dogs who wake me up but now also they're asking to be noisier
which I don't need none of us to do. I don't know any of my neighbors who would accept this request that they're
making or Hood wanted to happen.| hope this issue is taken seriously my name is Shirlene Perrin my phone number is

Sent from Yahoo Mail en Android




